
 

 
 
 
 

 
April 21, 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Larry and Jackie, Richard and Poppy, Glenn and Marcie, 
 
Please accept my heartiest congratulations as you receive the Temple B’nai Or Tikkun Olam 
Award.  
 
You have exemplified true commitment to tikkun olam, repairing the world, through your 
giving of time, generosity and support of Temple B'nai Or and the greater community. 
 
The Tikkun Olam Award appropriately reflects the endless hours you have spent serving as 
role models for hard work, sharing of bounty and dedication, as well as caring, compassion 
and love. 
 
You are wonderful examples to all of us for how to live our lives fully as Jews. 
 
Mazel Tov! 
 

Rabbi Miller 

 

Rabbi Ellie Miller 
 


